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January 15, 2010

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Tracking No.: OGE FOIA FY10/32

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

The Office of Government Ethics (OGE) is granting in part and denying in part your
January 7, 2010 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request (there is no charge for processing
it). In your request, you sought access to the OGE FOIA log for 2009. In response, we are
enclosing a copy of that log, subject to deletions of the names of individuals who made
combined FOIA and Privacy Act requests seeking records about themselves. The deletions are
each marked with a highlighted bracketed reference “[Exempt.6]” in the enclosed copy. They
have been made in accordance with Justice Department policy guidance pursuant to FOIA
Exemption 6, 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(6), in order to protect information the disclosure of which would
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.

The OGE official responsible for this FOIA determination is the undersigned. In
accordance with the FOIA, at 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A), and OGE’s FOIA regulations, at 5 C.F.R.
§ 2604.304, you may administratively appeal this partial denial of your request. The name and
address of the OGE official to whom such an appeal would have to be submitted are: Don W.
Fox, General Counsel, Office of Government Ethics, Suite 500, 1201 New York Avenue, NW.,
Washington, DC 20005-3917. Any such appeal must be in writing and must be sent within 30
days of the date you receive this response. If you do appeal, you should include copies of your
request and this response as well as a statement of why you believe this initial determination is in
error. Moreover, in any appeal you should clearly indicate on the envelope and in the letter that
it is a “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”

Sincerely,

William. E. $2es0mnm_

William E. Gressman
OGE FOIA Officer
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